
Notice of the Filing of a Labor Condition Application with The   

Department of Labor  

 

1. H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Coderace Inc through the filing of 

a labor condition application with the Employment and Training Administration 

of the U.S. Department of Labor. 

 

2. One such worker is sought 

 

3. This worker is being sought as an Software Developer  (15-1252 SOC ONET 

Code) 

 

4. Wages of $54.50 per hour are being offered to this worker 

 

5. The period of employment is 11/25/2024 to 11/24/2027 

 

6. The location where the H-1B employee will work: 

 

9505 University Terrace Drive, Apt. B, Charlotte, NC 28262 

 

7. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at the offices 

of Coderace Inc, 17715 Dawn Mill Lane, Cypress, TX 77433 

 

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition 

application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition 

application may be filed using the WH-4 Form with any office of the wage and 

hour division of the United States Department of Labor  


